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Tuesday, February 21, 2023 

Dear YMCA Redwood Child Care Families, 

Unfortunately, today we were advised that one of our Educators would be unavailable to work 

due to circumstances that are out of our control. Due to this situation, we have made the 

decision to temporarily close the Before and After School program as of February 22nd, 2023 for 

the afterschool program. We will operate for the Before School Program on February 22nd. 

Given the circumstances of this situation, at this time we do not have a scheduled re-opening 

date. We are working to try and secure additional Educators to get the program open as soon 

as possible. 

 

I want to reassure you that we will continue to keep you informed of any changes to our 

reopening plans. 

In closing, should you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Thank you for your continued support, stay well. 

Sincerely,  

Barb Landriault 

Barb Landriault, RECE 

Manager of Child, Youth & Family Development 

Sudbury Locations 

 

 
 


